Santa's Sleigh
Coming to Carnforth and surrounding Areas
December 2024

With thanks to the directors of Carnforth Car Sales,
(Scotland Road) for the Santa’s Sleigh towing vehicle.

-

Carnforth Rotary wish you a very Happy Christmas and, with the assistance of a
number of community groups, will be bringing Santa and his sleigh to venues in
the area (subject to weather conditions).

PLEASE NOTE: Timings and more information will be on Facebook a day or so
before the event.

All profits go back into local areas over the year to support worthy causes.

To donate via our SumUp page, please point
your camera at the QR code



https://pay.sumup.com/b2c/QD9AR1PF
https://pay.sumup.com/b2c/QD9AR1PF
https://pay.sumup.com/b2c/QD9AR1PF
https://www.rotary-ribi.org/clubs/homepage.php?ClubID=1146

